
Dear Readers, 

 TU Dresden stands for democratic, solidary, unprejudiced and  
 respectful cooperation. We value the variety of perspectives  
 and the different realities of life of our members.  
 Our cooperation in research, teaching and administration  
 as well as our coexistence on campus are therefore based on  
 appreciation, cosmopolitanism and curiosity. 

According to TU Dresden‘s rules and regulations as well as the guideline for dealing 
with harassment, discrimination and violence, behavior that endangers or disturbs 
the peaceful and respectful interaction of members, relatives and guests of the  
university or the free and tolerant climate of the university is to be refrained from. 

The posting of contemptuous, unconstitutional or violence glorifying notices  
is therefore prohibited. Violators will be prosecuted.  
Please direct any complaints to the Department of Facility Management, IGM at: 
= igm@tu-dresden.de

Furthermore, we ask you as members of TU Dresden for your vigilance and your 
courageous intervention when incidents of harassment, discrimination or violence 
occur. You will find any support you need here:   
= beschwerden-diskriminierung@tu-dresden.de

Thank you very much.  
Kind regards,

Vice-Rector University Culture 

Die TU Dresden embodies  
an appreciative  
university culture
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